
Tuesday May 9th 

 
There will be an NJHS Meeting in the LGI Wednesday, May 10 at 8:15.  All service hour sheets are due at that time.   
 
Attention Student Council members:  Our next meeting has been changed to Thursday, May 11 at 8:00 in Mr. Magdziarz's room.  Check 
CANVAS! 

 
Our spring band concert is on May 10 at 7:00pm,  we invite all staff and students to come check it out.  We will be playing a large variety of 
music, including music from the Incredibles, Star Wars, and How to Train Your Dragon.  The students have been working hard and we hope 
to see you there.  See any band student for information on concert ticket pre-orders or concert sponsorship information.  Tickets will also be 
sold at the door.   

 

Paws for a Cause  will be holding a supply drive beginning Monday, May 8th - 24th. Items will go to Lake County Animal Shelter 
and Treasured Friends Rescue. Supplies needed include: bleach, detergent, blankets, towels, toys, treats, stainless steel dog food bowls, 
paper towels, dog/cat beds and soooooo much more.   For a more specific list, please come to the office for a flyer.  

 
Fundraiser distribution will be Friday, May 12th.  If the order is small enough to carry, we'll give it to the student.  However, if you have a large 
order please make arrangements for pickup on Friday from 3:45 - 5:00 in the gym foyer.     

 

8th grade awards ceremony/dance info:   

* Tuesday, May 30 - Awards Ceremony begins at 1:45  
* DOORS OPEN at 1:15 for parents & family 
* If you need handicapped seating, contact the office.  Due to space limitation, only one other adult can sit in this area with them.  
* Dance 7:00 - 9:00  Doors will open at 6:45 and will be locked at 7:15.  Once the students arrive, they will not be allowed to leave. Dress 
code will be     enforced.  
* If a sibling is being signed out to attend the ceremony, a WRITTEN NOTE must be sent in the morning with pickup time and passes will 
be given out to those students.    
 
Cheer Tryouts:  May 17, 18 and 19 from 4-6pm in the cafeteria.  
 
 

 
Box Tops for Education are back again this year!  Turn in your box tops each month for a chance to win a $5 Target giftcard.  Place all box 
tops in the box in the office.  Make sure you fill out the box top slip and put it in with your box tops.  There will also be an ice cream reward for 
the homerooms that bring in the most box tops.  Ice cream will be rewarded at the end of each semester.  Last year we earned over $1200.  
Let's see if we can make $2000 this year!  Check the expiration dates please.  

 

Removable/reusable Clark Coyote decals are available in the office for $1.00 each.  Show your Coyote pride! 
 

 


